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1 Introduction 
 
1.1 The Site Allocations and Policies (incorporating IP-One Area Action Plan) 

development plan document is a key development plan document forming part of the 
Ipswich Local Plan. 

 
1.2 Before the Council submits the Site Allocations and Policies (incorporating IP-One 

Area Action Plan) development plan document to the Secretary of State, it has to 
comply with Regulation 22(c) of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 
(England) Regulations 2012. This requires  a statement setting out: 

 
(i) Which organisations and persons the local planning authority invited to make 

representations under regulation 18; 
(ii) How they were invited to make their representations; 
(iii) A summary of the main issues raised;  
(iv) How those issues have been taken into account; 
(v) If representations were made pursuant to regulation 20, the number made 

and a summary of the main issues raised; 
(vi) If no representations were made pursuant to regulation 20 a statement of that 

fact. 
 
1.3 The Pre-Submission Consultation Statement (November 2014) contains details 

covering points (i) to (iv) above. The Site Allocations and Policies (incorporating IP-
One Area Action Plan) development plan document – Statement of Consultation – 
Proposed Submission (September 2015) covers points (v) and (vi) above. The 
Statement of Consultation – Pre-Submission Main Modifications (December 2015) 
details the consultation undertaken in relation to the Pre-Submission Main 
Modifications.  

 
2. Purpose of the Addendum 

 
2.1 This statement is an addendum to the December 2015 statement. The Pre-

Submission Main Modifications consultation was held between Friday 9th October 
and Monday 23rd November 2015. Due to a technical error, 43 consultees were not 
notified about the Pre-Submission Main Modifications consultation until Friday 6th 
November 2015. It was therefore necessary to provide these consultees with an 
extended deadline and therefore responses from these individuals and organisations 
were accepted up to 11:45pm on Monday 21st December 2015. 

 
3. Representations 
 
3.1  No further comments were received from respondents in relation to the Site 

Allocations and Policies (incorporating IP-One Area Action Plan) development plan 
document, Pre-Submission Main Modifications.  Therefore, there are no additional 
main issues raised to report. 

 
  
 
 
 


